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We are still here for you

Our 0 -19 Service is continuing to be here for you throughout

the national lockdown, starting on 5 November 2020, and will

continue to deliver our service to all families with children

aged 0-19 years old.

How to contact us

Call us for advice on: 

Telephone number 0333 358 3328

Or text us:

Texting service -School Nurse Chat

Health 5-19 yrs: 07520 619051

Texting service - Parenting Chat Health

Line 0 -5 yrs: 07520 619053

Telford Family Nurse Partnership  

0333 358 3328

Call us for advice on:

Telephone number 0333 358 3328

Or contact one of our team leads

Sarah Gray  – 07896 700970

Sharon Clark – 07826901975

Sarah Rock - Family Nurse Supervisor

07500 443 231
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